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Zoom meeting on 21 September  

I wanted apologise for the delay in commencing this afternoon’s meeting. We had a couple of technical 

issues at our end. 

If you were unable to join and would like an update on bargaining, please don’t hesitate to contact myself 

or Kirra on 1300 772 679 or one of the CPSU NSW team at NSWALC: 

 Dianne Lee 

 Peter Lalor 

 Shannon Field 

 Stu Jordan 

Additionally, I understand NSWALC has circulated information critical of the CPSU NSW and employee 

bargaining representatives. I want to assure you that we are extremely mindful that we’re bargaining during 

the most significant economic downturn since the Great Depression and we take a mature, realistic view of 

the circumstances. We hope NSWALC shares our pragmatism.  

Yours in solidarity, 

 

Thane Pearce 

Industrial Manager, National Team 

CPSU, the Community and Public Sector Union (SPSF Group) NSW Branch 

Public Service Association of NSW 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw

